
WE HAVE A DREAM: A WORLD WITHOUT RACISM 

February, 2023 - What Is Happening In South Baltimore Community Land Trust?
We began with prayer.
 
We were pleased to welcome Dr. Meleny Thomas, Executive Director of South 
Baltimore Community Land Trust who shared the status of the work they are doing to 
ready the purchased lots for building and renovation. We congratulated her on the 
degree she received last year: Doctorate of Philosophy in Public Policy and 
Administration with a specialization in Nonprofit Management and Leadership. We 
thanked those who contributed to the Racial Equity Fund to help with the goal of 
affordable housing.

Since there wasn’t much time to discuss the video we viewed at church last month,
the conversation between Father Bryan Massingale, an Ethics Professor, and Robert P. 
Jones, the author who wrote White Too Long, facilitated by Joan F. Neal, attendees 
discussed the impact. 

We did not schedule a meeting for the 3rd Wednesday in March so we could support 
Enlarging the Tent at St. Vincent’s at 7 pm.
 
We ended with prayer.  
 


